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ADVERTISEMENT FOR BIDS 
 
 
The Science Education and Research Center (SERC) at Temple University is a 7 story, 252,000 SF building to be 

constructed at 1835-1899 N. 12th Street, Philadelphia, PA 19122.  The University is seeking qualified contractors and 

vendors to propose on selected packages of work for the construction of the SERC. 

 

BP - 8A: Secondary Unit Substation 
 

The Secondary Unit Substation Vendor/Manufacturer shall have a minimum of 15 years’ experience manufacturing and 

delivering electrical equipment for similar type Construction Projects in a tight, urban, and academic environment.  The 

Vendor/Manufacturer shall demonstrate past experience with manufacturing and delivering Substations for Lab 

Buildings of similar size and scope.  The Vendor/Manufacturer shall have verifiable experience for at least six past 

projects of a similar nature being satisfactorily completed on schedule. 

 

The Vendor/Manufacturer must be able to meet all project requirements including OCIP insurance as well as EOP 

requirements.  The Vendor/Manufacturer shall demonstrate their ability to coordinate their work concurrently with the 

Concrete, Structural Steel, Sprayed Fireproofing, Exterior Wall, Roofing, MEP, and General Construction Contractors.   

 

The Vendor/Manufacturer must be able to meet the requirements of a fast paced construction schedule and must 

demonstrate that they can commit the necessary manpower and equipment to ensure on time delivery. The 

Vendor/Manufacturer must display capability to work and coordinate with the Construction Manager and MEP 

Contractors to ensure a seamless delivery and installation of the Substation.   

 

Release of BP - 8A: Secondary Unit Substation 
 
The release of the Secondary Unit Substation bid proposal package is tentatively scheduled to occur no later than 
November 12, 2012 with proposals tentatively scheduled to be due December 7, 2012. 
 
All bid proposal information is released and processed through TUebid, Temple University’s on-line bud proposal 
management system. 
 
To be invited to participate in the bid proposal through TUebid, interested parties should contact Stephen Szybowski, via 
e-mail at steveski@temple.edu for written instructions, by no later  than 2:00pm EST, November 8, 2012.  Insert the 
wording “SERC-BP-8A-Vendor Registration” in the subject line. 
 
If you are already registered as a Temple University vendor and in the TUebid system, you can indicate your interest in 
this project by contacting Stephen Szybowski, via e-mail at steveski@temple.edu, by no later than 2:00pm EST, 
November 8, 2012.  Insert the wording “SERC-BP-8A-Pre-Vendor Registration” in the subject line. 
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